
STALMINE-WITH-STAYNALL PARISH COUNCIL 

Update from the clerk 8th May 2025 
 
 
Stalmine Play Ground Area 

Playground inspections for April 2025 have shown no issues, apart from a section of the wood frame holding the bark 
on the zip wire area was loose, this has been re-fitted with a new piece of wood.  
 
Photo ID Badges 
 
Those members who have sent over their photos have now been sent to Wyre for processing, once all photos have 
been received, they will have produced and I will collect them from the Civic Centre.  
 
Barrier 
 
The barrier is now closed, until further notice as advised from Wyre.  
 
Memorial Project 
 
I have drawn up a plan for the project, and this has been sent to Wyre. I will update the Council accordingly.  
 
Woodland 

The Woodland is due to be surveyed on Tuesday 13th May, I will update the Council of any findings and send the 
report out via email.  
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